
 

 

 
 
 
November 9, 2022 

 

Dear Gator Families,  

 

The Bertrun E. Glavin Elementary School Parent Advisory Council is pleased to advise that we will be 

doing a perogy fundraiser with Naleway Perogies this fall!  

Attached is the order form for the fundraiser. Each bag of perogies is 5 pounds and contains 

approximately 6 dozen per bag. The cost of each bag is $20.00.  

Orders will be available for pickup at the beginning of December. All money must be brought in to 

school by November 23. Information about pickup will be communicated to families via email and 

through the school website. Additional order forms are also available on the school website.  

Please make cheques payable to Bertrun E. Glavin School.  

 

Thank you,  

Bertrun E. Glavin School PAC  

 

 
 



BEG School PAC 
Naleway Perogy Fundraiser 

 

Student Name _________________    Potato and white cheddar perogies 
Phone # ______________________    5 pound bag approximately 6 doz/bag 
Teacher Name _________________    Please make cheques payable to: 
         Bertrun E. Glavin School  
 
 

Name # of Bags Amount Owing 
Paid 

Cash Cheque 
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